L would Like to thank You for participating in the 2025 Swmmer Youth Bmployment Program.

We can't thank you enough for everything you've done to support this program by working
with and mentoring the youth. For many of the Youth, this was their first job experience ano we
thank you for helping them Learn the value of work and the skills they will need to maintain a
job. we couldn't run this program without all of you!

We appreciate any feedback that you can give us on the program. We are always Looking for
ways to improve and provide Youth with valuable career/job skills.

We Look forward to working with you again next summer!

Tish Butler, M.S., C.A.S.

School Counselor
Broome-Tioga BOCES
Career & Technical Education
435 Glenwood Road
Binghamton, NY 1
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